
 
 

 

April 15, 2024 
 

To, 
The Manger-Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
Maharashtra, India 
 
Scrip Code: 540717  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Reply to Clarification on Price Movement sought by BSE Limited 
 
We would like to inform you that the Company has intimated from time to time to the BSE Limited 
(“BSE”) and Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited (“MSEI”) of all events and information which 
has an impact on the operations and performance of the Company including all price sensitive 
information as required to be disclosed under the provisions of Regulation 30 and other applicable 
regulations of the Securities Exchange and Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”).   
 
Therefore, the movement in Company’s share price is purely attributable to market volatility and 
apparent market driven forces, which are beyond the control and outside the knowledge of the 
Company. 
  
The Company reiterates its adherence to requirements stipulated in SEBI Listing Regulations and we 
shall keep the Stock Exchange(s) duly informed of any information(s) or event(s) as required to be 
disseminated or disclosed under the said Regulations, as and when they occur.  
 
Please take the above clarification on your record. In case of any further clarification/information, we 
shall be glad to provide the same. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours sincerely,  
For Polo Queen Industrial and Fintech Limited  
 
 
Udit P. Sanghai  
Whole Time Director & Chief Financial Officer 
DIN: 06725206 
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